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I am writing to strongly oppose HB 3838. 

 Adult Care Homes in Oregon are already heavily regulated by the state. We are 

providing the highest quality care in our homes to the most vulnerable population. 

Adding further regulations and financial strain will put more hardship on care homes 

industry that will results in mass closures.  


